Newsletter July 2011

Editorial

Welcome to the Summer 2011 edition of the Building Limes Forum Ireland Newsletter. | hope
everyone is enjoying the delights of the good weather and getting some time to take a much
earned break.

The BLFI had a very active first half of year with several events taking place around the country.
Thank you to those who attended and in particular to the hard working events committee, led by
Katriona Byrne, for producing, once again, some superb days out. Some of us will travel to the
international conference in Ironbridge in the UK in September but for those who don’t make that
it would be wonderful to see you all at our next AGM in the late autumn.

Thanks to all of you who contributed to this Newsletter. We very much appreciate you taking
some time out of your busy schedules.

Happy Holidays!

Hugh Dorrian

BLFI Newsletter Editor
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